
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR OPEN PUBLIC MEETING  
 

VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 

September 15, 2025 - 2:00 p.m. 
 

 

 The Board of Commissioners has cancelled the regularly scheduled Board of 
Commissioners Meeting for Monday, September 15, 2025. 
 
A Special Meeting has been called for September 23, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. at the District 
Office located at 14515 Pioneer Way East, Puyallup, WA 98372.  The Agenda and Official 
Notice of Meeting will be posted to the District website and at the District Office by no later 
than September 18, 2025. 
 
Please contact the District Office if you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
matter. 
 
Thank you, 
Valley Water District 


